
Breezy Knoll Child Care Center 

311 Stillwater Road 

Smithfield, RI 02917 

July 2019 Newsletter 

Summertime Reminders 

 Please note that Breezy Knoll will be closed Thursday, July 4th to celebrate the holi-

day.  Also, we will be closed on Monday, August 12th and Friday, August 23rd. In 

September we will be closed on Monday, 9/2 to observe Labor Day 

 If you haven’t already done so, please fill out and return the vacation week notices 

that have been sent out. This helps us with our staffing during the summer months.  

 If your child will be absent on their scheduled day, please call to let us know they will 

not be attending. 

 Please apply sunscreen to your child in the morning, we reapply in the afternoon. 

 Send in a water bottle daily for you child to stay hydrated! 

 Water play clothes: bathing suit, water shoes, towel and water proof diapers (if need-

ed). Please be sure to wash and return swim belongings after each use. 

 Please bring home and wash your child’s quiet time belongings every week. 

 Most importantly, PLEASE LABEL EVERYTHING WITH YOUR CHILD’S NAME!  

Important Dates: 

Thursday 7/4 Independence Day BKCCC 

 CLOSED 

Tuesday 7/9 In-House field trip Biomes 

10:00 

Wednesday 7/31 In-House field trip             

 Mad Science 10:00 

Monday 8/5 In-House field trip 

 Bwana Iguana 10:00 

Monday 8/12 Victory Day BK CLOSED 

Friday 8/23 Professional Development 

 BK CLOSED 

In-House Field Trips 

During the months of July and August we will enjoy three In-House field trips here at 

Breezy Knoll. 

In-House Field Trips: Tuesday, July 9th Biomes 10:00  

        Wednesday, July 31, Mad Science 10:00 

        Monday, August 5, Bwana Iguana 10:00 

The cost for the Biomes is $8.00, the cost for Mad Science is $9.00 and the cost for 

Bwana Iguana is $6.00. 

If your child is attending on any of those days kindly remit payment to April or Julia. No-

tices have been sent out. 

If your child does not attend on those days and would like to come for the shows, please 

send payment(s) and you may accompany them for the show(s).  

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to ask.  

Thank you! 

All of our staff would like to wish your fami-

lies a happy and safe forth of July!  

Happy Summer! 

Please like us on Facebook. You 

will enjoy seeing the children in 

action!  


